

OCTOBER 13, 2009 – RHSC BOARD MEETING

IN ATTENDANCE

Bill Sherriff, Susan Byelick, Pat Siciliano, Bob Hener, Anne Olshan, Anne Zaera, Kyle Eberts, Curtis Casey, Stephanie Evers

Meeting started: 7:30 PM at the NBC

PROSPECTIVE MEMBER EARLY RESERVATION CONFIRMATION POLICY

In an effort to encourage new members, John Swingler (via email) proposed that we adopt a policy allowing members to confirm a reservation for a Prospective Member waiving the 10 days prior to the weekend requirement, as a result, the reservation may be confirmed at any time. A discussion ensued with the following outcome:

- A Prospective Member (Single or Family) eligible for early confirmation must be a first time visitor to the Lodge and have a genuine interest in joining the club.
- On any given weekend, no more than 2 prospective members may be confirmed early.
- Date Ineligible for early confirmation:
 - Christmas Holiday
 - Presidents Day (both weekends of that holiday week)
 - Race Weekend

All Board Members present were in favor of adopting this policy.

MEMBERSHIP

Stinceon Dennen requested to go Inactive due to Family illness – unanimously approved by all present

Naomi Tamerin requested to go Inactive due to a hip operation – all present not in favor of granting inactive status.

The Vouchers and CSC stickers will be available at the next General Meeting.

ADVERTISER

Ski Tube will donate a Ski tube to the club to use as we like, if we will agree to mention them on our website and/or in the Skizette – all present agreed that we sell raffle tickets at the next few meetings and raffle it off at the December meeting because there is usually a large turnout due to CSC tickets being handed out.

TREASURER

John requested by email for Board to decide whether or not to lock-in heating fuel oil price – all present agreed to go ahead and lock-in fuel price.

SURVEY

It was agreed that the survey will be included in the next Skizette and posted on the website.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00PM